Annual Report of the Parish Council 2017
Over the last year the Parish Council has met 5 times, July 2016 cancelled due to the Clerk’s illness. I would like to thank all the Councillors for their hard work and commitment to the Parish Council and the support given to me
The Parish Council are also very grateful for the support of County Councillor Rob Adams and District Councillor Linda Robinson who attend our meetings on a regular basis, keeping us up to date with District & County issues

Thanks also to Pat Powell for continuing to complete the internal audit for the Council’s Accounts

As Parish Path Warden I must thank my husband for his support in looking after the local footpaths which I could not do alone
The Parish Council has dealt with 5 Planning applications this year – 4 approved by Wychavon District Council – 1 pending
The Parish Lengthsman, who is employed by the Parish Council, but fully funded by Worcestershire County Council, has been regularly at work during the year and continues to do an excellent job 
The electricity bills throughout the last financial year were also paid in respect of the Village Hall but this will be discussed further
But the biggest thank you goes to Lynne East, our Parish Clerk, who carries out her duties so efficiently even from her hospital bed. I could not do my job without her help and advice on all the relevant standards and regulations
Thank you Lynne, please accept this in our appreciation
Miriam Tilt

Chairman Kington & Dormston Parish council

